

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

10th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Show Racism the Red Card

On Friday 20th October we will be taking part in 'Wear Red Day' in support of the campaign 'Show Racism the Red Card'. This is a national day of action which aims to encourage schools, businesses and individuals to wear something red and donate 50p-£1 to help facilitate the delivery or anti-racism education for young people and adults throughout England, Scotland and Wales.

To celebrate this great event, we are inviting pupils to take part in our Show Racism the Red Card competition. We are asking pupils to create their own version of Anti-Racism posters.

Entries can be brought to class teachers up until Wednesday 18th October. This competition is open to all year groups.

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs Filim





















